
 
 
To: The Town of Allenstown 
From: Resident at 25 Cross Street 
Subject: Hearing per RSA 231:75 
 
                 
 
                This document is to request a hearing to stay in accordance with RSA 231:75 in 
regards to the section of highway adjacent to 25 Cross Street, Allenstown, NH 03275. A 
Hearing is requested due to the damages from the grade of Cross Street being raised 
during the last scheduled maintenance about 2 +/- years ago. The areas that have been 
negatively affected are as follows; 1. Water drainage issues to include neighbor’s 
driveway and shed being flooded out. 2.  Accelerated water damage to concrete barrier 
between properties due to water drainage issues. 3. Tripping hazard due to curb (berm) 
that was put in the front of property due to water drainage issues. 4. Grade of walkway 
dramatically being increased due to water drainage issues. As a result, my 5 year old son 
fell with winter weather not present yet.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Benjamyn Carver 
 


	From: Resident at 25 Cross Street

